
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

5.  PASSENGER TRANSPORT PRIORITY MEASURES 
 
 The Board received a report on the progress on the targets for public transport priority measures 

contained within the Christchurch Public Passenger Transport  Strategy, which was adopted by the 
Council in July 2003.  

 
 The Board decided that it needed more time for discussion on this item and this should be raised at 

the seminar meeting on 19 May 2004. 
 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


